
Please do not let Senate Bill 941 be voted into law. I am a lawful firearm owner and I do not see where 

this bill will help keep firearms out of criminal hands.    Firearms are smuggled the same way illegal drugs 
are. If your intent is to keep the criminals from obtaining firearms maybe you should start by curtailing 

the gang activity along the I-5 corridor.   I am not a big fan of any law that limits my rights, especially if 
it keeps me from passing my firearm to my friend or spouse to use at a firing range or 

hunting.    Background checks do nothing to prevent mentally ill people from obtaining firearms  because 

of the HIPAA law on discloser of a person’s medical history. Until this issue is addressed background 
checks to keep firearms out of mentally ill peoples hands is a mute point!   Thank you for your time. 

  

David L Barntish 

John Day Or  

 


